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Public Welcome

Why a Variance Request?
The Village of Pemberton has received a Board of 
Variance Request for 1765 Pinewood Drive, 
Pemberton BC.

LotsLots along Pinewood Drive above Pinewood Place are 
challenged due to the rocky, steep and varying 
topography of the sites. The proposed variance is to 
decrease a porƟon of the rear lot line setback from 5.0 
metres to 3.5 metres (a difference of 1.5m) and to 
decrease a porƟon of the exterior lot line setback from 
3.0 metres to 1.25 metres (a difference of 1.75 m).

HHow do I get more info?
The variance applicaƟon may be inspected at the 
Village of Pemberton Office, 7400 Prospect Street from 
July 13, 2017 to July 24, 2017 during the office hours or 
8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.

www.pemberton.ca


